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Dear Blaise families,

At Blaise High School we recognise the importance of children working hard to climb their own
personal mountains to the very best universities in the country, or careers of their choosing. We
also recognise the importance of feedback and welcome conversations with the community to
continue to develop our school. We want to work closely with the community to build the best
possible school we can for this community. We welcome all feedback both positive and areas in
which you feel we need to develop. We will use this to inform our future planning, however as with
everything, we cannot guarantee that every suggestion will be enacted.

There are a number of questions we would like to ask you about the experience of your child at
school, so I would like to invite you to complete our Parent Survey. This survey will take no more
than 5 minutes and will give us valuable information on how to improve aspects of school for your
child.

To complete the Parent Survey please click here.

If you would like more information about our PSHE Curriculum you can visit our website. We
strongly recommend that parents do check this.

Please find a video summary of this letter here.

Thank you for taking the time to complete our survey.

Yours faithfully,

Sarah Bate
Assistant Headteacher - Character

Aspiration – Integrity - Pride

http://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdrwZTUelY3WBL1QRFsy1Vx31dfXEdcgkKf25DpICGMwNHGsg/viewform?usp=share_link
https://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk/students/curriculum/pshe-curriculum
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sL9jOcWc9qVAJW7afb2vQ-8dxHHU7VEb/view?usp=share_link

